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To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

  

 

 
 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

Please refer NHQ Circular No. 56/2023 dated 12/04/2023 regarding National Youth 

Adventure Programme at Goa. The National Youth Adventure Programme announced 

vide aforesaid Circular is hereby stands ‘CANCELLED’. The new dates and venue of 

the upcoming National Youth Adventure Programme at Goa will be announced 

shortly. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

(AMAR B. CHETTRI) 
Jt. Director of Scouts (Prog. & Trg.) 

Copy to:- 
1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters. 

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid Jeet Singh Marg, New 

Delhi - 110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Navadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector - 62, Noida, Uttar   

Pradesh – 201309. 

5. The Director, DAV 

6.   All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat and Jamiat Youth Club. 

Circular No.:   122 / 2023 

Date         : 13th July, 2023

  

SUB: NATIONAL YOUTH ADVENTURE PROGRAMME AT GOA. 

REF: NHQ CIRCULAR NO. 56/2023 DATED 12th April 2023 
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